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As ever most of the discussion is not applicable to other disciplines, one point made clear to us from the 
Chairman was that the MSA will be producing and publishing a document on Drones. 
  
We were also advised that there had been an increase in the number of Race licences distributed this year, 
time was also devoted to discussing the need to ensure Scrutineers for Historic Formula were continuing to 
come forward.  
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